
Project Update: September 2018 

 

In September 2018 we have chosen most active pupils from Racha-Lechkhumi and took 

them on excursion in Tbilisi. At the Botanical Institute of Tbilisi active pupils with us have 

represented project report. The presentation was attended by the scientist-researchers 

of Botany Institute and invited guests. The presentation was held successfully, our project 

was interested by both parties, which gave us opportunity do get a lot of suggestions 

about future collaboration about the other projects. Active pupils who had great interest 

and enthusiasm were gifted the Georgian botanical dictionary. 

 

We made for them little excursion and we showed them: Herbarium of Georgia Institute 

of Botany, Tbilisi Botanical Garden and Georgian National Museum. We have decided 

to make Chelta Zanduri (Triticum timopheevii) wheat autumn-spring plots both in Racha-

Lechkhumi and Tbilisi Botanical Garden, with our active pupils which were by our side 

through this project.   

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


